The North
ern Dogue De Bordeaux Club

| am delighted to inform you that the Field Officer's report on @ visit to your show Was
excellent.

The Committee is always pieased to leam that such high standards prevai\, the
success of your event 1S indicative of the hard work and organisation of those€

since the Field Officer system has been in operation the standard of shows has
increased at a very gratifying pace. Kenne! Club is gratefui to your gociety for |
its contribution in ensuring that canine events are run at a level that is obviously & ‘-i.

penefit 10 all participants.

Yours sincerely iﬁ

Kathryn Sy ,‘
Executive _ Canine Activities '
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